
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

  
  
 
JSE Limited Reg No: 2005/022939/06 Member of the World Federation of Exchanges 
 
Page 1 of 1 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

We refer to Market Notice 72/2019 of 6 March 2019 in which the JSE advised on market closure due to Wednesday, 8 

May 2019 being gazetted as Election Day in the Republic of South Africa.  The last trading date for May 2019 BEEF 

contract which falls on 8 May 2019 will be updated to 7 May 2019 due to the public holiday.  

  

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Commodities Team at 011 520 

7039 or email commodities@jse.co.za  

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

Number: 118/2019 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 12 April 2019 

  

SUBJECT: UPDATE TO BEEF CONTRACT MAY 2019 LAST TRADING DATE DUE TO ELECTION DAY 

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe  

Designation: Head - Commodities 
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